Craig Bloszinsky
Mayor

David Heglar Commissioner

Dennis Panicali Commissioner



Allen Oliver Mayor Pro Tem

John Ellen Commissioner

Mandy Sanders Town Clerk

TOWN OF KURE BEACH

117 Settlers Lane • Kure Beach, NC 28449 (910) 458-8216 • Fax (910) 458-7421 www.townofkurebeach.org

April 28, 2022

Dear Citizens of Kure Beach,

On behalf of the Town of Kure Beach, and the Shoreline Access and Beach Protection committee, we would like to recognize the following individuals, and organizations for their efforts and participation in our community Adopt-a-Beach program, 2020 through today:

Alan Reid - Kure Beach Village Surf Club Amanda Brackens Barbara and Roy Erwin Barlak Family Becky Hyde and Family Bill and Cindy Bernath Dennis Panicali - Live Oak Village HOA Ed White Howard Spallholtz Jennifer Ames Jonathan Perrotto Kate Gentile Kathryn Wilt Kelly Graves Laura Byrne Martha Marello Mary Ellen Amato Michelle Sparrow Mike and Debra DeBois Ranald Totten and Family Taylor Layden - Seaview Crab Company

Through their efforts these volunteers have made a significant contribution to the preservation of our beautiful coastal environment. They are truly strong advocates for the preservation of our beach community and the efforts to maintain a litter-free environment. Thank you for your service!

Sincerely,

Mayor Craig Bloszinsky

Ann Hughes and Pat Triplett, Co-Chairs Shoreline Access & Beach Protection

Committee April 2022